2 Memorandum
New York City Transit

Date: March 26, 2015

POSTPONEMENT OF 2015 HOURLY JOB SELECTION

The hourly job selection (Pick) which was previously scheduled to commence on
May 10, 2015 is immediately postponed.

In the coming weeks a revised pick will be posted, which will include positions for

155 recently hired Signal Helpers and 28 newly appointed Signal Maintainers. In an

effort to enhance customer service and departmental efficiency the Transport Workers Union,
Line Equipment, Signal Division Chairman, John Chiarello and I have agreed to this decision.

C: J. Chiarello
D. Williams
All Signal Personnel



